
 

INTERNET HEALTH AND 
WELLBEING PRESENTATION 
WITH JOHN PARSONS 

New Zealand’s leading authority on Safeguarding children online. 

John is a published author and signed copies of his book  

Keeping Your Children Safe Online will be available during the day and  

evening sessions.  

Venue/Date:  
 
Wednesday 8 August - Kirkwood Intermediate School (260 Riccarton Road) 
Start Time: 7pm – 8:30pm  
 
Thursday 9 August – Casebrook Intermediate School (90 Veitches Rd) 
Start Time: 7pm – 8:30pm 
 

 

 

 

Topics covered 
Online grooming. 

Sexting. 

Damaged reputations. 

Cyber bullying. 

Reputation Management. 

Learning to repel & report. 

Future proofing for 

employment.  

 

 
Educating young people to 

understand the value of 

identity is  

the first step to using ICT 

safely and ethically 

 

Educating young people to 

respect and protect friends 

and family identity is the 

second step 

 

 

 

 

Are you a parent/guardian concerned about how 

your child uses the internet or mobile phone?  

Cybercrime is a very real issue facing families in NZ, but there are easy 

practical steps to reduce the risk. The Canterbury Intermediate and 

Middle Schools Association invites you to a presentation on the issues 

associated with the inappropriate use of computers, mobile phones and 

the internet. 

www.s2e.co.nz 

 

“This book is a must read for any parent wanting to develop resiliency 

in their child and to empower them in today’s hyper-connected world” 

                                                                  SIR GORDON TIETJENS   KNZM 

Please feel welcome to attend either session. 

Entry by gold coin donation 

 

http://www.s2e.co.nz/

